State of Idaho

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, P.O. Box 83720, Boise, Idaho 83720-0098
Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

PHILIP E. BATT
GOVERNOR

June 10, 1998
' KARL J. DREHER
DIRECTOR

WATER DISTRICT 13-T
C/0 WAYNE WADDOUPS

60 E 4 SOUTH

SODA SPRINGS ID 83276

RE: Water Level Meter

Dear Wayne:

Per the arrangement you made with Tim Luke, enclosed is a Solinst
Model 101 water level meter with cable wire for use in the Water
District. It is our understanding that District 13-T will
reimburse the Department by ordering a replacement reel (no wire)
to be delivered to IDWR’s Boise office. District 13-T will pay for
the cost of the new reel, including shipping. '

I have attached a Solinst price list and highlighted the order
numbers. The correct replacement reel is size #IT 240, and must be
ordered with the electronics package. According to the order
information, you may place your order either by phone or by FAX.

Now that you have received this instrument you should also contact
Paul Meyer of our Eastern Region Office, phone 208-525-7177, and
arrange the return of the water level meter which you presently
have on loan from that office.

Please contact either Tim Luke at 208-327-7864 or me at
208-327-5406 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

M Hodae <

Cindy Hodges
Sr. Water Resource Agent
Water Distribution Sectiocon

cc: Tim Luke
Paul Meyer
Bart Christensen
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